May 4, 2020

The global pandemic and the associated social distancing regulations have made it evident that our annual Scale Rally originally scheduled for June 26th - 28th cannot be held as scheduled.  Trying to reschedule the event was considered but since it is part of a larger series of events it was ruled out.  That leaves us only to cancel this year's event and look forward to 2021 when we remain hopeful our lives will allow us to gather once again. 

Tom Rainwater & Bob Ingram				
